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""We remember: the babies born sleeping,
those we carried but never held, those we
held but could not take home, those who
came home but could not stay.""- Unknown

The Fetal and Infant Mortality Review
(FIMR) Research Study Team offers our
deepest sympathies for your loss. We would
like you to know that we are here for you.
We know this is hard, but we are hoping to
talk to you.

FIMR talks to families who have had an
infant or pregnancy loss. We want to better
understand how having or not having
resources before, during or after a family’s
loss have affected them. Talking to you will
help us learn how we can better support the
families and communities of Chicago.

We know that this is hard to talk about, but
we are here and ready to listen when you are
readv to share vour storv.

To take part in this research study or for more
information contact

The FIMR Coordinator:

Phone: (312) 241-9695 or (773) 834-5659
Email: FIMR.BSD@Uchicago.edu
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